From: Alex Chan [mailto:achan@ci.sausalito.ca.us]

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 10:58 AM

To: Fotsch, Ed

Cc: Jonathon Goldman; Captain John Rohrbacher

Subject: Questionnaire from Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Update Consultants

Dr. Fotsch,

The consultants working on the Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Update Project has given the City a Questionnaire and there are three questions that would be best if the City can include PBAC's inputs. The City will draft a response to the questions prior to the next PBAC meeting for discussion but the questions are listed below so PBAC members will have some time to think about the questions. Please forward the questions to the members of PBAC if you can.

- 1. What are the top pedestrian concerns in your jurisdiction? (minimum of three)
- 2. What are the top bicycle concerns in your jurisdiction? (minimum of three)
- 3. What are the BPAC (or other local bike/ped group) standing list of priorities?

Thank you, Alex

Alex Chan, E.I.T.
Assistant Civil Engineer
Department of Public Works
City of Sausalito | 420 Litho Street, Sausalito, CA 94965
415-289-4191
achan@ci.sausalito.ca.us
www.ci.sausalito.ca.us